
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Auto-Ped Fatality on Savannah Hwy 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 27, 2020 
 

(Ravenel, SC) Last night, just before 10:00, Charleston County sheriff’s deputies 

responded to an auto-pedestrian fatality in the 5200 block of Savannah Highway.  A 

vehicle traveling on Savannah Highway struck a pedestrian.  The pedestrian was 

transported to a hospital, but did not survive the collision.  The driver was charged with 

Driving Under Suspension and Operating an Uninsured Motor Vehicle.  The Traffic 

Division is investigating the collision.     
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